
 

 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Keiser University is important to our community and has a definite, positive impact on 
many different people, businesses and organizations. The Rotary Leadership Institute 
(RLI), Sunshine Division, is an international nonprofit organization that supports Rotary. 

RLI provides training to Rotarians in our community. These Rotarians come from many 
different industries and businesses located within the community and throughout the 
state of Florida.  

By partnering with Keiser University, we have been able to conduct these trainings at 
locations that are conveniently located in the community and easily accessible for all to 
attend. This collaborative partnership with Keiser University also has allowed us to 
conduct quality training in an ideal facility. 

Keiser University is definitely very important to our community and to RLI.  

Sincerely, 

Lee Phares, RLI Director  
Rotary District 6990  
Broward, Miami-Dade, Monroe Counties  
Grand Bahama Island 
954-632-3195 

 

 


